
 
 
 

 
June 15, 2021 

 
 
The Honorable Adam Smith 
Chairman 
Committee on Armed Services  
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
 

 The Honorable Mike Rogers 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Armed Services  
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:   

  
I am requesting funding for the Iowa Army National Guard, Camp Dodge, Enlisted Barracks 
Transient Training Addition in fiscal year 2022.  
  
The entity to receive funding for this project is the Iowa Army National Guard, located at 7105 
NW 70th Ave, Camp Dodge, Johnston IA 50131.  
 
This project would create 8 bays, up to 10 Personnel each, allowing more units to train at Camp 
Dodge. Camp Dodge will continue to turn away Iowa Army National Guard Soldiers and units 
during drill weekends and annual training periods. During drill periods, Soldiers don’t receive 
statements of non-availability and are required to pay for lodging at their own expense. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  
 

 

 

 

Cindy Axne 
Member of Congress IA-03 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


